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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


October 4, 2016
Post Bid Notice To

Request for Proposal

For Parking Lot 12 and Harwell Field Fiber: Project 999-274013 / 080-232104 - Reposted
NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project. 
Notification:

This project is cancelled for the following reason.

The University did not receive bids within the anticipated budget for the combined 2 projects.  As a result, the University is cancelling the bid effort, and will seek alternate ways to accomplish the work.

Contractors are released from any Bid Bond obligations.  If desired, bid bonds can be picked up at the same address as the delivery of bids, and/or mailed back to the contractor.  Otherwise, they will be kept on file with other support documents related to this effort.

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Procurement & Strategic Sourcing.  Email: ac6243@wayne.edu, and copy Leiann Day, Sr. Buyer, at ab4889@wayne.edu.

Do not contact either FP&M or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Robert Kuhn 

Sr. Buyer
CC:
Anne Vandenbusche, Fran Ahern, Mark Gibbons, Peter Garabedian, Ken Doherty, Leiann Day, Attendee list.
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